
        Roosevelt Blvd Bus Lanes
PennDOT, the City, and SEPTA will install bus lanes 
on Roosevelt Blvd. between Bustleton Ave. and 
Southampton Rd.

For more information:
Bit.Ly/RooseveltBlvdBAT

Have a question or concern?
Please e-mail Alexa Harper:  c-alharper@pa.gov

Project Schedule

Details

Virtual Public Meeting

Bus lanes provide faster, more reliable 
SEPTA transit service. The lane closest to 
the curb will be changed to a “bus only” 
lane. Cars and trucks may enter the lane 
to make right turns at cross streets and 
driveways.

Between Bustleton Ave. and Rhawn St., 
these lanes will be marked as “No Stopping”, 
24 hours a day, 7 days a week.

You will no longer be permitted to park or 
load on Roosevelt Blvd. between Busleton 
Ave. and Rhawn St.

Notice to Residents

Design - 2025

Construction - Fall 2026

Existing Signs Proposed Signs and Lane Marking

Wednesday
March 19th, 6:30pm

bit.ly/RooseveltBlvdBAT


